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This Bulletin is in Compliance with 20 U.S.C. Section 1092 (f), the "Jeanne Clery 

Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act" ("Clery Act"), and 

the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR). 

 
 CAMPUS CRIME ALERT BULLETIN 

 

 

In compliance with the "Timely Notice" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery Disclosure of 

Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 1998, the Department of 

Campus Safety is providing the campus community with notice of the following: 

 

The Eastown Community Association reports that recently the north side of Eastown has been 

experiencing auto larcenies.  In the past two weeks two laptops have been stolen along with other 

expensive personal items from automobiles.  These larcenies have occurred in the 300 Block of 

Richard Terrace and the 300 Block of Benjamin. 

 Remember to lock your cars and keep valuables out of plain sight. 

Be mindful of your environment and report any suspicious activity to the GRPD at 456.3400 

(non-emergency) or by calling 911. 

Additionally, if you fall victim to a larceny or other criminal act - REPORT IT TO THE 

POLICE.  Records of these incidents must be kept so that criminal activity may be tracked and 

similarities in the incidents can be noted.  Having this information may help to prosecute 

individuals in the future. 

  
 

REMINDER: 

 

 Be a responsible member of the community…To report a crime in progress, suspicious activity, 

fire or medical emergency off campus, dial 9-1-1. For on campus situations contact the Department of 

Campus Safety at x3333. Direct dial emergency call stations (red phones or blue call boxes) are 

located in parking areas and on the perimeter of campus and can be used to summon emergency 

assistance. For non-emergency assistance on campus, contact the Department of Campus Safety at 

(616) 632-2462. 

 
 


